Although our membership ranks were depleted and our fund-raising efforts, while valiant, were diminished, we are pleased to report the following club donations for the 2003-2004 program year.


Lions Charities: 
All State Band




$25.00





District 33N Eyemobile


$100.00





Journey for Sight (Walk-a-thon)

$455.00





Lazarus (Organ Donation Program)

$25.00





LCIF (Lions Club International Found.)
$25.00





Mass. Lions Eye Research (Canisters)
$539.41





Peace Poster




$50.00





Visual Aids Foundation


$100.00





Youth Speech




$50.00

Other Charitable Organizations:





Fidelco





$25.00





Guiding Eyes for the Blind


$25.00





Leader Dogs for the Blind


$25.00





Salvation Army (North Shore)

$25.00

A number of Salem Lions Club members assisted the local Salvation Army office in the annual ringing of the bells for two weekends in December near the Salem Post Office.

Seven Salem residents were assisted with eye Examinations and/or eyeglasses.

THANK YOU

As we end this program year, we pause to salute and thank those of you who have helped us to achieve our service and fund-raising goals.


(
To Sarah Smith- Salem Lions Club’s designated walker in District 33N’s 



Walk-a-thon. Sarah, her husband Bill and guide dog Garrin walked for us



this spring and raised $455 for Journey for Sight.


(
to the Salem business establishments who sell Lion’s mints and/or



allow display space for our “Pennies for Sight” canisters.



(Alexandra Liquors

128 North St. 



(Dave Eng’s Flowers

136 ½  Derby St.



(Fountain Place

232 Essex St.



(Lotus Gifts

 
Museum Place Mall



(Red’s Sandwich Shop
15 Central St.



(Ziggy’s Donuts

2 Essex St.


If you would like to  “ Adopt-a-Canister”, please call David at  978-745-0035.
 

